Dear MVMS Staff and Families,

We would like to take the opportunity to invite you to a roundtable discussion. The purpose of
this gathering is to discuss possible solutions to the concerns that have been brought to our
attention. The roundtable will be led by Superintendent Alden, Assistant Superintendent
Gilbert, and MVMS Principal, Carrie Luce. Your voice, partnership, and children matter to us!
Therefore, we hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend. We warmly invite you to
join us at 5:30pm, on June 13th, in the MVHS cafeteria to work toward a positive 23-24
school year for our middle schoolers. Hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Deb, Matt, Carrie



